

Email: tgirling@oriontownship.org

Thank you for choosing Orion Township, we value your decision to improve our community and pride ourselves on assisting you through the application and approval process.

To help us become even better at what we do, please fill in the survey below and return it via mail or email. You may remain anonymous if you would like. We appreciate your assistance.

Project Name:				
Pre-Application Process	Strongly Agree	Somewhat Agree	Somewhat Disagree	Strongly Disagree
1. When requested, a pre-application meeting was scheduled	118100	118100	2 isagive	Disagree
quickly and at a convenient time.				
2. The pre-application meeting provided me with useful				
information and an understanding of the process ahead.				
3. The appropriate mix of staff and consultants attended				
each meeting.				
4. Meetings were well summarized and critical dates and				
issues were outlined.				
	Strongly	Somewhat	Somewhat	Strongly
Ease of Doing Business	Agree	Agree	Disagree	Disagree
1. The Township website was easy to navigate and provided				
the information I expected to find.				
2. I was given a central point of contact throughout the				
process.				
3. When I had questions it was easy to reach the Planning &				
Zoning staff and communication was clear.				
4. The application process went smoothly.				
5. The Planning Commission meeting was run well and				
Township staff followed up in a timely manner.				
6. Policies and procedures were clearly documented.				
7. I would recommend Orion Township to my colleagues.				
Please provide any comments or concerns below:				